Department of Environmental Health

January 31, 2019

Dorothy Bunkley
Po Box 1352
Lillington, NC 27546

RE: Illegal Drain — 1318 NC 27 W, Lillington -Pin# 0549-97-6338

Ms. Bunkley,

www.harnett.org

Harnett County Government Complex
307 W. Cornelius Harnett Boulevard
Lillington, NC 27546

ph: 910-893-7547
fax: 910-893-9371

An on-site inspection was made on your property by an Environmental Health Specialist and observed an

illegal drain.

We request that you contact the Health Department within 7 days in regards to this matter.

I can be contacted at 910- 893-7547 Monday-Friday, from 8:00-9:00 a.m.

N\ tes
Oliver Tolksdorf, R'.‘E\H.S.

Environmental Health ervisor
Soil Scientist
Harnett County Department of Public Health
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